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June 4, 2025
Avanti Staff Corporation

Re: Incident of Leakage of Personal Information Due to Erroneous Email Transmission in
Language Services Section

An accidental leak of personal information occurred when the Language Services Section of
the Global Business Promotion Department mistakenly sent an e-mail to one of our
instructors with a list of 1,907 instructors registered with the department (including their
personal information) attached to the e-mail.

It has been confirmed that the erroneously sent e-mail and attached file have been deleted by
the receiving instructor.

We deeply apologize for causing great concern to all parties involved.

We take this matter very seriously and will make every effort to prevent a recurrence of
similar incidents.

1. Background

May 22, 2025 (Thursday)

A staff member in the Language Services Section of the Global Business Promotion
Department of the Company mistakenly sent an e-mail with a list of language training
instructors registered with the Department to one instructor who was to conduct language
training.

Monday, May 26, 2025

Upon receiving the email, the instructor who received the email pointed out the error and we
learned of it.

We also received a notification from the instructor that the erroneous email (including the
attached file) was promptly deleted after receipt.

*The information we erroneously sent was promptly deleted by the instructor who received
the email. We confirmed that there was no secondary damage.

2. Personal information contained in the file:
Subjects: 1,907 individuals who served as instructors in the language-training programs that
our company operates under contract.

Information: Name, gender, e-mail address
(*Gender and e-mail address are only for those whose information was registered with us.)

*None of the personal information of our registered temporary staff, registered job seekers,
or representatives of our business partners was leaked.

3. Future Measures

We have reported this matter to the Personal Information Protection Commission and the
relevant organizations, and will take appropriate measures to prevent recurrence, while
receiving feedback from each organization.

We apologize again for the inconvenience and concern caused to many people, and we will
make every effort to prevent a recurrence in the future. If you have any questions regarding
this matter, please contact the following department



Language Services Section, Global Business Promotion Department
TEL: 03-6703-8342 (Office hours: 9:00 to 18:00 excluding Saturdays, Sundays and holidays)
E-mail: gbp_lang@avantistaff.com



